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10/04/2022  23:39:562021/6286/P COMMNT Adela Rodenas We note the comments made by Mr Tim Herbert-Smith on behalf of the CRASH association and fully support 

them

The issue regarding the removal of trees is of great concern as the street and the area are being deprived of 

trees. The current proposal proposes the removal of a significant number of trees (all but one of the existing 

trees in the property), with few being replaced. In addition, the proposal does not detail the type of 

replacement tree(s) to be planted, which appear nevertheless significantly smaller 

In the current environment of climate change and increased flooding risk, this is specially worrying as it 

decreases CO2 retention, can increase water runs and flooding risks, while also reducing significantly the 

canopy cover in the neighbourhood, already significantly reduced by recent tree removals.

12/04/2022  07:17:192021/6286/P SUPPRT Myriam Amsellem 

Bouhnik

I am supporting the installation of the solar panel as it is good for the environment as well as renovation of the 

front of the house. The house is currently in an old condition and the alteration work will make its facade and 

interior good looking and safer.
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